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Framingham Public Schools

Bilingual Education Department

King Administration Building
454 Water Street, Framingham, MA  01701
(508) 626-9171    (508) 877-3284 FAX

Genoveffa Grieci

Acting Director








January 2, 2014
Dear Parents of English language learners,


All ELL students in the Framingham Public Schools will participate in the ACCESS tests from January 9 to February 14, 2014.  ACCESS (Assessing Communication and Comprehension in English State to State) is mandated by State and Federal law, designed to help educators, students, and parents monitor ELL readiness to compete and succeed in an English-only academic environment.  It also measures progress in acquiring academic English in the areas of speaking, listening, reading, and writing. 

Here are some of the basics of ACCESS:  

The kindergarten test is administered to students one-to one, and the entire test will take 
approximately 30 minutes per child.  
The grade 1-12 test may be administered to a small group for the listening (20-25 minutes), reading (35-40 minutes) and writing (20-60 minutes) sections.  The speaking section (up to 30 minutes) will be administered one-to-one.  

Thank you for supporting us in providing the highest quality education and ensuring that your children feel confident about their participation.  Please feel free to call us if you have any questions.  







Sincerely,
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Gen Grieci, Acting Director







Bilingual Education Department
GG/cgp
Please contact the Bilingual Office at 508-626-9171 if you would like this letter translated into your native language.
